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A MESSAGE FROM PREMIER DOUG FORD 
 

I want to extend warm greetings to everyone taking part in the Biennial 
General Meeting of the Royal Canadian Air Force Association. 
 
Like you, I believe in a proficient, well-trained, and well-prepared air 
force that protects our airspace. I also believe in a culture that 
recognizes military achievement and honours the brave men and 
women who serve our country in the armed forces.  
 
I want to thank the members of the of the Royal Canadian Air Force 
Association for their commitment to advocating for a strong air force 
and promoting community engagement and aerospace careers to 
civilians and youth.  
 
As we work to get Ontario back on track, organizations such as yours 
play an important role in reconnecting and engaging people, so we can 
come back stronger than ever.  
 
Best wishes for a productive general meeting and much future success.  
 

 
 
Doug Ford 
Premier 
 
 


